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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Willen Lake Trip – Wednesday 7 July 2021 

 

Mr Dawson has asked me to advise you that a decision has been made to take all students to Willen 

Lake on 7 July 2021 even if they are not participating in the activities.  The purpose of this is to 

encourage teamwork and involve students in supporting their houses, take some photographs and be 

involved in the writing of the newsletter article about the trip. 

 

Students will be expected to meet Mr Monks at Reception on this day at 08.45 and he will drive them 

to Milton Keynes via School Minibus. Students will not be required to wear school uniform but will 

need to dress weather appropriate and will need a packed lunch.  It is expected that these students 

will be back at HBS for the end of the regular school day. 

 

Please complete and submit the form available on Edulink: https://www.edulinkone  as soon as 

possible to give permission to take your son offsite. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Garwood 

Trip Organiser 

https://www.edulinkone/

